
Feedback Request After Teacher-Parent 

Conference 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for attending the recent teacher-parent conference on [Date]. We appreciate your 

involvement and support in [Child's Name]'s education. 

To continually improve our communication and collaboration, we would love to hear your 

feedback regarding the conference. Please consider the following questions: 

• What did you find most helpful about the conference? 

• Were there any areas that you think could be improved? 

• Do you have any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance the experience for all families. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


